
Hello brand new Second Graders! 

Welcome to Second Form! Your teachers are so excited to meet 
you and start our Year of Surviving and Thriving in New Worlds!  

Math - Complete the math review pages at your own pace over the summer. 
This section is required to help maintain the math foundation they have 
worked on all year in 1st Grade. If you prefer to do it all at one time instead 
of spreading out over the summer, wait until August so the math is fresh in 
their minds.  

Writing - Mrs. Hampton sent home a brand new journal for summer writing! Use 
the paper attached called “Journal Writing Prompt Ideas” to inspire you to 
write over the summer. You will share one journal entry in the first week of 
school. Remember your CUPS (Capitalization, Understanding: finger spacing 
between words and correct letter formation, Punctuation, and Spelling)! Try to 
write a minimum of 4 sentences per journal entry.  

Reading - Over the summer, we encourage you to visit your local library and 
start exploring some of the topics we'll dive into together next year. Here's a 
sneak peek at our upcoming units: 

📚 Creation Unit  🏡 New World (Early Colonial Life) 
 

⚛️ Character Matters (Things made 
of Matter, and how character 
matters)  

🗽 One Nation Under God (Intro to 
the American Revolution) 

🌍 Walk a Mile in Someone Else’s 
Shoes (Continents of the World) 

🎭 Shakespeare Mini Unit  

🌱 Plant Kingdom   

We can’t wait to embark on this amazing adventure with you. So grab a 
book (or three), let your imagination roam, and get ready for a year of 
exploring new worlds! 

With excitement,​
Your Second Form Teachers 


































































































































